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Class of 2015 reminder: Apply for post
housing as early as possible

Class of 2015 reminder: Time
to apply for post housing

The first deadline is quickly approaching for those who you are interested in living in family homes on

post.
The initial cut-off date for submitting your application is 11 April 2014.

AY15 students who apply by April 11 for the initial Student Billeting will be notified of their on-post

home assignment by April 18. On-post homes are still available, but families are urged not to wait.

Efforts to have the initial housing assignments made in April are designed to give you and your families
sufficient time to coordinate your travel plans, transportation, school information, vacations and more,

according to the BBC management.

Students who miss the initial deadline of April 11 will still have opportunities to apply and be assigned

homes with Balfour Beatty Communities, the military's housing partner at Carlisle Barracks.

Balfour Beatty Communities will continue after April 11 to accept AY 15 Students applications for

on-post housing desires until all 152 homes are filled -- and, potentially, more.

The entry point to apply for on-post home assignment is the Pre-Arrival Processing (PAP) portal, found
by entering the Class of 2015 site at www.carlisle.army.mil. Under Pre-Arrival Processing, you can

enter the PAP and find the housing application in Section 2.

Discover details about homes at Carlisle Barracks on the Balfour Beatty Communities website at

www.carlislebarrackshomes.com. Or, call to speak with a BBC resident specialist at 717.243.7177.
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